
MEMORANDUM 
 
April 19, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Dedication of The Earth Lab’s “Eco-House”, April 22, 2002 
 
 
Bishop Chip Marble of the Episcopal Diocese will introduce you at this event.  Other 
speakers include Bill Nickles, Director of The Earth Lab, and Johnny Keesee, Executive 
Director of the Gray Center. 
 
The Eco-House is an environmentally designed house.  It has a roof designed to catch 
rainwater for use within the house, solar panels for heat and electricity, etc.  It will be 
used as a teaching project for students. 


